
Permission letter 

 

To, 

Principal, 

Grace Valley Arts and Science College, Maravattam 

Subject: Request for Permission to Conduct Psychology Department Program 

  

Sir, 

We, The Department of Psychology intended to conduct one week program aimed at 

promoting academic and cultural engagement within our college community named as 

‘Emosense. The proposed schedule for the program is as follows: 

Day One:Club Inauguration 10.00 am – 12.30 pm 

Speech Competition (Inter Department) 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm 

Cultural Program 2.30 pm – 3.00 pm 

 

Day Two: Social Extension program 

Engaging in social extension activities to contribute positively to the community and promote 

social responsibility. 

 

Day Three and four: Psychological Exhibition  

 -An exhibition to showcase various aspects of psychology, providing an interactive learning 

experience for students.  

 

Day Two: Film Festival 

 -A Film festival showcasing movies that explore psychological themes, fostering a deeper 

understanding of the subject 

We believe that this program will not only enrich the academic experience of our students but 

also contribute to the overall development of our college community.We kindly request your 

permission to proceed with the aforementioned program and would be grateful for any 

support or guidance you may provide. We are confident that this initiative will enhance the 

educational and cultural fabric of our college. I thank you for considering our request. We 

look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Althaf. P 

Head &Assistant Professor  

Department of Psychology 



 

  



Day two: Social Extension Program and Community Engagement 

The Emosense week concluded on December 5th, 2023, with a focus on 

community engagement and social responsibility. As part of the Social 

Extension Program, students actively contributed to the betterment of the 

community by conducting a working memory inventory near MKHLP School, 

Marakkara. Programme led by faculty member Mrs Karthika and selected 

members from final year students.  This initiative highlighted the college's 

commitment to making a positive impact beyond its walls, promoting social 

awareness and responsibility among students. 

  



 


